KOLB-KULP-CULP FAMILY ASSOCIATION

MARION GEISINGER, SECRETARY

18 WEST 3RD STREET
LANSDALE, PA.

August 24, 1944.
Dear Member:

At a meeting held July 2nd, 1944, your Executive Com-
mittee found that Federal Government restrictions still remain
unchanged. Therefore, the Committee again decided it was
inadvisable to hold a Kulp Family Reunion this year.

The officers of your Association remain active. It is their
hope that all members of the Family will, in like manner, retain
their interest and enthusiasm, even through existing conditions
beyond our control.

Let us also be mindful of the fact that our Association has
many men and women in the armed forces, who are giving their
service for the perpetuation of that freedom and liberty which
our forefathers sought and found when they came to America.

In honor and respect to these men and women in the mili-
tary service of our country, may we make a special effort to
attend a church of our choice on Reunion Sunday, September
10th, and offer a prayer for these service men and women who
are giving so much in our behalf. In this way, we can observe
Reunion Day with them in the true spirit of fellowship.

With best wishes and kindest regards until we meet again,
I remain
Sincerely yours,
President.
P.S.—This sheet is punched to fit the Kulp loose-leaf History Book. Subscrib-

ers should place it in their Book and thus keep it up-to-date. Also advise
the Secretary of any change of address.



ANNOUNCEMENT

It is with regret that the Executive Committee announces the
resignation of our Secretary, Miss Caroline Slotter, who has served so
efficiently in this capacity since 1938. During the first year of office,
she card-indexed our mailing list of more than 900 members and has
kept it up-to-date. The accuracy of her minutes of Executive Com-
mittee meetings was always an inspiration to the Committee. Our
Association is deeply indebted to Miss Slotter for the systematic
manner in which she discharged the duties of her office, and the
Executive Committee takes this means of expressing to her not only
tne gratitude of the Committee, but the appreciation of the entire
membership of the Association.

The Executive Committee announces the appointment of Miss
Marion Geisinger, 18 West 3rd Street, Lansdale, Pa., as the new
Secretary. She assumed office July 2nd, 1944. Communications and
changes of address should be sent to her at the above address.

In Memorium
Names as submitted to the Association
Date Name Address Age

Oct. 13, 1943 William H. Fryer Pottstown, Pa. 67 years
Nov. 3, 1943 Annie G. Espenship Lederach, Pa. 59 years
Nov. 8, 1943 Dr. Stephen Decatur Germantown, Pa.
Nov. 17, 1943 Ada D. Vincent Philadelphia, Pa. 56 years
Nov. 24, 1943 Susan K. Kulp Souderton, Pa. 87 yeats
Dec. 7, 1943 Sarah E. Hall Spring City, Pa. 58 years
Dec. 23, 1943 Harry P. Kulp Camden, N. J. 69 years
Dec. 23, 1943 Frank R. Slotter Germantown, Pa. 75 yeats
Dec. 25, 1943 Carrie A. Kolb Germantown, Pa.
Jan. 6, 1944 Elizabeth B. George East Greenville, Pa. 43 years
Jan. 19, 1944 Irwin F. Nester Layfield, Pa. 1 year
Apr. 11, 1944 Harry D. Kulp Souderton, Pa. 70 years
May 4, 1944 Olivette Kulp North Wales, Pa. 55 years
May 11, 1944 Mary M. Fox Skippack, Pa. 72 years
June 4, 1944 Annie L. Kulp Pottstown Landing, Pa. 74 years
July 15, 1944 Herbert H. Kriebel Lansdale, Pa., R. D. 1 43 years
July 18, 1944 Susan V. Kulp Ambler, Pa.




